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BY COURIER 
 
July 12, 2004 
 
Mr. Peter O'Dell 
Acting Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2601, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON. 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Mr. O'Dell: 
 
Process for Establishing 2006 Electricity Distribution Rates – Hydro One Networks Written 
Submissions and Comments 

 
I am attaching a copy of Hydro One Networks' written submissions regarding the Ontario Energy 
Board's consultation on the process for establishing 2006 Electricity Distribution Rates. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brian Gabel 
 
Attach. 
 


